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Subject Faculty/Staff/Student Ice Cream Social

Colleagues,

I write to invite and encourage your participation in "Scooping Out
Success 3", a reprise of last year's ice cream social events for
Stony Brook students.  It is scheduled for Wednesday, September 4th,
from 7 ? 9 p.m. in the SAC lobby.  The program is designed as a
social event in which faculty and staff have an opportunity to
socialize with students outside of the classroom.  Volunteers are
needed to serve the ice cream and toppings. There will also be
information tables available if you would like to bring materials
about your department, program and/or unit that you feel may be of
interest to students.

If you are able to participate, please contact Tania Ortiz at 2-9392
or tortiz@notes.cc.sunysb.edu.

Thank you in advance for your participation.

- Robert L. McGrath, Provost and Exec. VP for Academic Affairs


